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July 2014!!
Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,!!
Greetings in the name of our precious Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. He has been so good to us. 
We cannot thank Him enough for all he has done.!!
We have been on the road these last couple of months. In May, we were in Pennsylvania and New 
York. In June, we were in Pennsylvania and Mississippi, and in July, we were in Louisiana. We 
were in North Carolina in June also, and we were able to attend Family Week with our mission 
agency. Faith Baptist Church hosted the meeting. It was a time of refreshing and encouragement. 
The sermons were exactly what we needed to encourage us to keep on keeping on. The devil 
does all he can to discourage us, but God is always there to remind us of the need in Ghana. We 
cannot give up. He did not give up on us, but was faithful to send someone to tell us of His great 
love.!!
In the coming months we will be in Texas again, Oklahoma, and Mississippi. We have quite a few 
meetings in Texas. Please pray with us that these meetings will bring us some fruit to our labor. 
We are a little over 50%, and our desire is to be on the field sometime next year, if that is the 
Lord's will. Please pray with us that the needed support comes in and that we can continue to get 
more meetings booked.!!
Our home church is having Vacation Bible School this week, and we are excited that we are going 
to able to be home to help out. We have been on the road so much that we miss most of our 
church activities and services. We will be working with the teen class. We need to pray for the 
youth in our churches. Satan is actively trying to steal them away from us. There are so many 
things of this world that are out there to attract them. We are praying that we will see souls saved 
and lives dedicated to serving The Lord.!!
Please keep us in your prayers! Thank you so much for your continued support. It is such a great 
blessing!!!
In His Service, 
The Jeremy Kenney Family 
Your missionaries to Ghana, West Africa	
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